
April 28, 2014 

Ms. Sirlena Thomas 
Harvey School District 152 
16001 Lincoln 
Harvey, IL 60426 

Dear Ms. Thomas, 

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am leaving my position with Harvey School 
District 152 as of the 2014-2015 school year beginning mid-August of 2014. I am currently 
teaching 2 nd  grade at Lowell Longfellow and will not be returning next school year. 

I would like to thank the district for the opportunities I have been given, and the experience I 
have gained. If there is anything I can do to ease with this transition or any other documents that 
need to be completed or submitted, please let me know. 

Christina Turnquist (Zimmer) 
7935 W Palm Ct 
Orland Park, IL 60462 
847-337-3902 

cturnquist@harvey152.org  
christinazimmer@gmail.corn 

04 - 29 - 14P02:37 RCVD 


	Page 1

